
I’m a resident writing about DA202/0145 proposed near Stony Range botanic garden. It’s a 
lovely garden I frequented while growing up when I attended high school nearby, and still do as 
I work quite close. The development will have a severe impact on it DeeWhy already lacks 
open and green public areas compared to many other beaches suburbs. Please protect this 
community space by knocking back the proposed development.
Thanks much, Margot Mason 
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